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Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, ​Fakalofa Lahi Atu​, Malo e Lelei, 
Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

Family Picnic  Night 
At School 

12th February 2019. 
Leabank School would like to invite all children and 
their families to a Family Picnic Night on Tuesday 
12th February.  Bring along a blanket and a picnic 
dinner to eat under the trees and meet your 
child/children’s Teacher for the year.  The school 
pool will be open for use and there will be plenty of 
games to play such as Tball, Volleyball, Tug of War and and Egg and Spoon 
races.  There will also be a sausage sizzle running on the night. 
 
We hope you can  join us between ​4.45 and 6.45pm on Tuesday 12th February​. 

Stationery and School Fees 
Stationery and Fees lists were sent home with children last week.  This can be 
paid at the school office. Once purchased, your child's stationery will be delivered 
directly to their class.  Students are expected to have their stationery by week 3 of 
Term 1.  Teachers will have students start to use their books by this time.  It is 
important that students have their stationery as soon as possible.  
 

School Fees 
1 child - $40.00 
2 or more children - $60.00 
Technology Fee per child - $12.00 
 

Stationery Packs 
Year 1 Pack - $23.00 
Year 2 Pack - $27.00 
Year 3/4 Pack - $30.00 
Year 5/6 Pack - $30.00 
 

Extras 
Book Bag - $3.50 
Brown Folder - $0.50 
Portfolio - $3.50 
 
Thank you to all those parents who have already bought their children’s stationery 
packs and paid their school fees. 



Swimming 
A reminder to all parents that swimming is compulsory for all 
students as it is part of our school curriculum.  The 
importance for learning to swim and survive in the water is 
paramount.  Please ensure your child bring appropriate 
swimwear to school on their allocated swimming days.  If for 
some reason your child is unwell and cannot participate in the swimming lesson, 
your child is required to bring a signed and dated note to explain the reason for not 
participating in swimming. . 

School Breakfast Club 
Our school Breakfast Club runs ​5 days a week​, every morning in the school 
hall  from 8.00 – 8.30am.  
  

ALL children are welcome to attend​.  Let’s get the children off to a good start each day 
with a full tummy.  This makes for a happy child and better learning at school. 

Senior School Sausage Sizzle Fundraiser 
Thank you to everyone who ordered and supported our senior school fundraiser.  

Updating Caregiver Details 
Just a friendly reminder that if you have changed phone 

numbers or have moved address over the school holidays, 
please remember to contact the school office and update your 

details.  Please also check that your child's emergency contacts 
are up to date and inform the school of any changes to phone 
numbers.  It is really important that we have up to date contact 

details should we need to contact you regarding your child or for 
an emergency. 

School App 
We have launched a school app!  You can download this onto your apple or 

android device by visiting the school website, scroll to the bottom of the home 
page and click the “Download the LEABANK SCHOOL Mobile App”.  You can use 

this app to update your details, report an absence, catch up with weekly 
newsletters/photos and follow any other updates that will be uploaded to the app. 

Yours sincerely  
 
R W Maddren 
Principal 
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FREE DONATIONS 
 

Come along to the Leabank Community Centre and help 
yourself to the donations of clothes, shoes etc.  
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